## DISS HIGH SCHOOL BULLETIN WEEK BEGINNING 22ND MARCH 2021 - WEEK 1

DAY	TIME	ACTIVITY
MONDAY 22ND MARCH		DUTY LEADER MISS JOHNSON
	Periods 2-5	Covid testing - Years 11 and 13 Year 13 A Level PE - non exam assessment (Mr Kemp and Miss O'Neill)
TUESDAY 23RD MARCH		DUTY LEADER MISS PITTMAN
	Periods 1-4 All Day	Covid testing - Years 10 and 12 Year 13 A Level PE - non exam assessment (Mr Kemp and Miss O'Neill) INSET - Mrs Nolan
WEDNESDAY 24TH MARCH		DUTY LEADER MR SOMERS
	Lunchtime Period 5	Covid testing - Year 9 Young Carers drop-in session - Room 65 Sixth Form interviews - Miss Hughes
THURSDAY 25TH MARCH		DUTY LEADER MR HURLEY/MR OLLERTON
	Period 2 Lunchtime	Covid testing - Year 8 Year 11 Enterprise interviews - Mr Benstead Noodle Bar in the Dining Hall
FRIDAY 26TH MARCH		DUTY LEADER MR BRINKLEY
	Period 1	Covid testing - Year 7 Year 11 Enterprise interviews - Mr Benstead

### **LATERAL FLOW TESTING AT HOME**

Please see attached to this Bulletin a letter about lateral flow testing at home and a privacy notice.

#### HAIR COLOURING AND UNIFORM

Some youngsters have returned from lockdown with unusual hair colourings and compromised uniform. This side of the Easter holidays, we are prepared to show some latitude with this. However, after Easter we do expect a return to normal hair colour and proper uniform. Thank you in advance for your support with this.

#### **MEDICINES IN SCHOOL**

May we remind parents that the only medicines that can be stored in school are those given on prescription. If your child needs to take prescription medication during the school day, we require this to be in its original packaging from the pharmacy with the original printed directions on the side.

The school does not and cannot store regular painkillers or distribute them by parental request. Please do not send in painkillers to be given to your child unless prescribed by your GP. Thank you.

Dr J Hunt

# DISS HIGH SCHOOL BULLETIN WEEK BEGINNING 22ND MARCH 2021 - WEEK 1

WALLACE COLLECTION CREATIVE WRITING SESSION Please note the date of the Wallace Collection Creative Writing Session, for Year 8, has changed to Wednesday 19th May. Miss Jarocki
YEAR 9 PARENTS' CONSULTATION  The usual Year 9 Parents' Evening will not take place this year due to Covid restrictions. Obviously, parents cannot meet with teachers in school. Instead, parents will receive a phone call from a teacher to discuss their child's progress. These phone calls will take place during the week beginning 12th April. Parents will be contacted before this date to arrange a convenient time for the phone call.
Mr Cole
WII COR